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Fish Fry coming to Bolton United

	The congregation of Bolton United Church is excited to host their ninth annual Fish Fry next Saturday (April 13), from 4:30 to 7

p.m. at the church on Nancy Street, across the street from the Post Office.

The fish is freshly caught in Georgian Bay and cooked in a light batter by the expert Tom Howell on site, minutes before it is served.

Lake trout and white fish are the catch of the day, and will be served with a complete meal, including pie and beverages.The cost is

$15 for adults, $6 for children aged six to 12, and free for those under five. Hot dogs will be served for children who prefer that

menu.

Tickets will be sold at the door only.

For further information, call Sandra at the church office at 905-857-2615 or office@boltonunitedchurch.com
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